
CITY OF SELMA 
WORKSHOP MEETING 

June 2, 2014 
 
A workshop meeting of the Selma City Council was called to order at 9:33 a.m. in the 
Council chambers.  Council members answering roll call were:  Avalos, Derr, Robertson, 
Mayor Pro Tem Rodriguez, and Mayor Grey. 

Also present were City Manager Heusser, City Attorney Costanzo, Community Services 
Director Kirchner, Financial Consultant Yribarren, Fire Chief Kain, Police Chief Garner, 
and interested citizens. 
 
The notice for this meeting was duly posted in a location visible at all times by the general 
public seventy-two hours prior to this meeting. 

The purpose of the workshop meeting was to review the proposed 2014-15 fiscal year 
budget. 

PRESENTATION AND DISCUSSION ON PRELIMINARY 2014-15 BUDGET:  City 
Manager Heusser presented an overview of the City's current fiscal situation and the 
proposed 2014-15 fiscal year budget.  He explained the various changes to the fiscal year 
budget.  City Manager Heusser and Financial Consultant Yribarren then reviewed for 
Council the preliminary budget.   

BREAK:  Mayor Grey recessed for brief break at 10:12 a.m.  Council reconvened the 
meeting at 10:20 a.m. 

After the presentation, staff was thanked for their work on the budget and City Manager 
Heusser announced that the public hearing and consideration of the new budget would take 
place on June 16, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. 

ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further discussion the meeting was adjourned at 1:08 
p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 
 
Reyna Rivera  
City Clerk      
 ___________________________ 
          Kenneth Grey 
          Mayor  


